
 
           
October 29, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Tri-County Families, 
 
I want to take a moment to thank all families for a very successful first week of hybrid learning.  
We understand that families have had to overcome challenges in making this work but I think our 
students have benefited from being in school even if part of the time.   
 
This letter is a reminder that tomorrow is a Distance Learning day for all students.  There is no in-
person school tomorrow.  It is a learning day and students should either check Google Classroom 
or look in any packets sent home with them to see what work needs to be done tomorrow.  
Tomorrow is also a day that staff will have office hours where students can get help from their 
teachers any time during normal school hours.  Students can email or send a message to their 
teachers in Google Classroom if they want to get help on any school work. 
 
Meals will still be delivered to those families who had signed up during the week.   Childcare is also 
available for those who signed up.  
 
On Monday, we start again with the A group. 
 
Thank you again for helping make this a successful week to a radically new plan that we have 
never experienced before.    
 
Stay safe and as always, don’t hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions. 


